From: <u>Hanqi Zhuang</u>
To: <u>Tamara Dinev</u>

Subject: Re: Undergraduate proposals - Request for a course title change, Minor and certificate title change, and a major

concentration change

Date: Friday, October 18, 2019 1:44:37 PM

Dear Tamara,

Yes, we support the name change.

Thanks,

Hangi

Hanqi Zhuang, Ph.D.
Professor and Interim Chair
Department of Computer & Electrical Engineering & Computer Science
Florida Atlantic University
Boca Raton, FL 33431
561-297-3413

From: Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu>
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 12:53 PM
To: Hanqi Zhuang <zhuang@fau.edu>

Subject: FW: Undergraduate proposals - Request for a course title change, Minor and certificate title

change, and a major concentration change

Dear Dr. Zhuang:

I am requesting your approval for the name change of the MIS major concentration name from "Information Security" to "Cybersecurity". Please see attached document and the changes. Please see also the attached rationale for the name change.

Best Regards:

Tamara

Tamara Dinev, Ph.D., Department Chair and Professor

Dean's Distinguished Research Fellow

Department of Information Technology and Operations Management, FL 219

College of Business, Florida Atlantic University

Boca Raton, Florida 33431

tel. (561) 297-3181, email: tdinev@fau.edu

Google Scholar: https://scholar.google.com/citations?user=YH8QZ-YAAAAJ&hl=en